
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

Gurukrupa College of Education & Research, Kalyan 
News Letter – Seventh Edition 

(December 2020) 

Dear Students / Parents, 

 I am very happy to present the Sixth Edition of our Newsletter for the 

month of December, 2020 during the Lockdown period in front of you.  I 

appreciate all my students who are attending online lectures, taking good efforts 

for B.Ed. taking part in online celebrations and online examination etc.  I also 

appreciate my staff members for their online work during this period.  

 These are some of the glimpses of the activities we have taken during the 

period December, 2020.  Expecting same co-operation from all of you in future. 

 

  Dr. Vidyullata Kolhe 

          Principal 

          G.C.E.& R. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

B.Ed.& M.Ed. Online Class Test and Essay Test 
(5/12/2020) 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

College conducted Class Test of B.Ed. & M.Ed. students through Google 

form on 5/12/2020.  Time Table was issued on the groups. Essay Test for 

B.Ed. students is also taken on google form.  Students uploaded PDF on 

Google Form.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

B.Ed.& M.Ed. Online Mock Test  
(13/12/2020) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

College has conducted online MOCK Test of B.Ed. and M.Ed. students 

so that students should be familiar with online platform of 

examination.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 M.Ed. Online Guest Lecture 
(1/12/2020 & 13/12/2020) 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

College arranged Guest Lectures for M.Ed. students. Mrs  Aditi Bhushan 

and Mr Sanjay Nandi who were alumina of our college took lectures of E-

Learning and Research Methodology respectively.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

B.Ed.& M.Ed. Online Semester III University Exam 
(13th  to 23rd December, 2020) 

     

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As per guidelines given by University of Mumbai, College has successfully 

conducted Online Examination of B.Ed. & M.Ed. semester III through 

Google Form.  Remarkable thing was that all students (98 B.Ed. & 50 M.Ed.)  

appeared for examination and there were no technical difficulties during 

the examination. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Christmas Celebration 
(24th  December, 2020) 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 24th December, 2020, college has celebrated online Christmas program. All 

B.Ed., M.Ed. students, Faculty Members were present to celebrate Christmas.  

All students came with colourful Costumes. The Program started with 

introductory speech by the student in which she told about why and how 

Christmas is celebrated. Wearing Santa Caps some B.Ed. students sing 

Christmas Carols which were really amazing.  The atmosphere was so delightful 

during whole program. Principal of GCER and Faculty Members gave best 

wishes of Christmas. The program was concluded with the vote of thanks. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Guidance Lectures by Faculty Members 
(During Examination period) 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guidance Lecturers of all subjects were taken by all Faculty Members 

before conducting University Examination of B.Ed. & M.Ed. Semester III. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Achievement of our Alumina 
 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are proud to announce this good news that Aditi Bhushan, our 

alumina second time Qualified NET Exam!!! Congratulations to her.!!!! 


